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Dear all,
Some updates on our work:

Hyde Park Door-Knocking Event on May 27th- One of the next steps in our campaign for a Community Benefits Agreement is getting
our elected representatives to stand by the needs of the South Side community. Unfortunately, Leslie Hairston, the 5th Ward Alderman,
has declined to support a signed Community Benefits Agreement. Join us in canvassing Hyde Park door-to-door to ask her to do what's
right and demand the Obama Library serve the people and not just developers. We'll be meeting at the Regenstein Library at 11am and
canvassing for 2 hours. We'll also get lunch together afterwards if you want to come and talk more about the campaign. 

Conversation on Jewish Community Organizing on May 25th- Join us for a chance to discuss the role of Jewish allies in organizing
efforts like that of our own CBA campaign. Featuring speakers from Hillel and STOP of the CBA Coalition, this event will be held
at 5715 S Woodlawn Ave, from 7:30-8:30. We hope you'll be able to join us!
--
Prayer and Action Collective (PAC)
facebook.com/PrayActC
ObamaCBA.org/coalition
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